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November 7, 2017

Ms. June Fowler

BJC HealthCare

4901 Forest Park Ave.
Suite 1200

MS 90-75-570

St. Louis, MO 63108

Dear Mrs. Fowier,

Thank you for your support of our ninth-annual Christian Hospital Foundation Legacy Leaders
Dinner on Thursday, October 26, 2017. Your gift enabled the foundation to raise over $60,000!

Your generosity enables Christian Hospital to fund efforts such as patient care, advancing
medicine and technology, community benefit programs and staff education. Your investment in
our future ensures we remain ranked in the top 5 percent of the nation’s hospitals for clinical
excellence.

On behalf of the 2017 Legacy Leaders Dinner Committee and the staff of the Christian Hospital
Foundation, we appreciate your continued support. We hope you will support our events again
in 2018. Our Golf Outing will be held on Monday, May 21 and Legacy Leaders Dinner on
Thursday, October 25, 2018.

Thank you so much for your support of our hospital, the foundation and our community.

Jacze Bode, CFRE

Executive Director, Foundation

nd happiness,

Rick Ste\\gns, FACH

President, Christian Hospital

Total Gift Amount: 55,000
Tax Deductible Amount: 54,000

The Christian Hospital Foundation did not provide any goods or services as whole or partial consideration for this
donation. Your gift is tax-deductible as allowable by law. Please retain this letter for your records.

Helping Make Care for Life Possible. .
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